
            
Car of the Month

            Gordon Edward’s 1960 Studebaker Hawk
       Studebaker – We invented cool!

 
Minutes of MLCCC General Meeting

November 8th, 2012
Meeting was called to order at 7:04 PM by President Bob Duffin at Porterhouse Restaurant.

Thank you: to Juanita for making arrangements for our dinner meeting. 

Minutes – Bill moved and Darin seconded that minutes be approved as published. If you are not receiving the Newsletter, please  
contact Joan. Minutes are in the Newsletter and also on the website. 

Treasurer’s Report: Checking as of November 1st: $10,029.00. 

Web Master – Web page under moseslakeclassiccarclub.com     If you have questions or problems logging in, please contact Paul.

Old Business: - None 

New Business: Dave suggested that we up the amount that we give annually to the Food Bank as we have plenty of money in the 
treasury. Annie moved that we give $400 in November and $400 in December. After discussion, the motion was amended by Darin to 
give $500 in November and $500 in December. Gordie seconded the motion. Motion passed.
Bob said that after discussion with Bob K they would like to propose for discussion benefits for club members via supplementing cost 
of dinners for the rest of the year. The member to pay $10 per meal with the club picking up the balance (not including drinks).
After much discussion about whether we should donate more to local organizations or have a “perc” for club members, Annie moved 
that members pay $10, seconded. Motion defeated. Bill moved that we try the $10 for 2 months, Annie seconded. Motion tied. After 
further discussion, Bob moved and Mary seconded that the members will pay $12.50 for the December dinner, with the club picking 
up the balance. Motion passed. Further discussion will take place next month. Bob asked that we think about organizations in the 
community that may need some extra help……

For the Good of the Club: Judy asked that all the veterans stand and we recognized them for their service to our country as the 
Veteran’s Day holiday approaches. 

Sharrie Trachte is recovering from her knee replacement. She is doing well and is currently in rehabilitation in Tri-Cities. We wish her 
well as she recovers.

Joan and Bob attended Stars Night at Big Bend Community College. The event honors those that give and receive scholarships.

Door prize: Was won by Bill Englar 
Car of the month: Won by Gordie Edwards
50/50 pot: Jack $30

Duck continues to stay at the Anderson residence, in the car – Bill says he is cold! Who would like to bring it into the warmth of their 
home?

http://moseslakeclassiccarclub.com/


Dessert contest: 1stplace: Cherry Cobler, Annie Edwards; 2ndplace: Pumpkin Bars, Mary Mayo; 3rd place: Kuchen, Barb Boehm
Next Meeting: December 13th at Porterhouse. We will have a ham dinner with all the trimmings. We will also have our annual Candy 
contest. Bring your favorite homemade candy. 

We will also be collecting for Toys for Tots. Please bring a toy plus wrapping paper. Do Not Wrap, but wrapping paper/bags are 
greatly appreciated. 

ATTENTION!!!!!!!! 
The next meeting will be Dec 13 at 
The Porterhouse Steakhouse Restaurant
217 N. Elder Street
Dinner at 6:00 PM & Meeting at 7:00 PM
Ham Buffet for $12.50 each. (The club will pick up the difference)
Candy contest so get to creating something good all you chefs.
Excellent prizes to be awarded.
Bring a $10 toys for tots. 
Also a Gift exchange party with a limit of $5 to $25 gift.
Please mark your present Man, Women, or Unisex.


